
POLICE BLOTTER REPORT 

July 12 to July 19, 2020 

              During this period the Sierra Madre Police Department responded 

                                                to 252 calls for service. 

 

 

 

On-line Scam 

A report of an on-line scam was reported on 7/25/20, by a person that stated that she 

received an email from her boss, asking the reporting person to purchase several gift 

cards and email her the information, as the boss has done in the past. Somehow the 

unknown sender accessed the email account of the boss and sent two more mails 

requesting more gift cards, which made the reporting party suspicious. 

The reporting party went to see her boss and make her aware of the on-line scam.   

 

 

Stolen Property 

A man called at 4:32PM on 7/25/20, to report a theft of a recycling bin from a 

residential driveway in the 00 block of S. Mountain Trail Ave. The caller also noted 

he thought a power tool was also stolen. Officers contacted the subject and found that 

he was in possession of the recycling bin and power tool described by the caller.  The 

subject was arrested and taken to the Pasadena Police jail for booking. 

Case to Detectives 

 

 


